
 

13 November 2023 
 
 
 
 
You are invited to pop along to the Home Cottage this Wednesday evening, from 7pm, to join 
other parents for a social meet-up and to find out a bit more about what our SOCS committee 
(Supporters of Carrington School) do throughout the year. There's a Mini-Prize-Draw on the 
night for all who come along, to win a £30 voucher! 
 
Our School Lottery is another really easy way to support, with weekly tickets at only £1 and a 
monthly Super Prize. Enter now for a chance to win a PS5 &VR2 bundle in the draw taking place 
on 25 November. 
 
We are looking for donations for our Christmas Raffle. If you know a local business that might be 
willing to contribute, please let us know so we can make the connection - we'd love to make this 
Christmas Raffle the biggest-ever earner for our fund-raising! Email SOCS@carringtonschool.org 
 
Thanks for your support! 
 
Best wishes 
The SOCS Committee 
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